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Thank you for your interest in the FY 26 University of Alaska (UA) Technical Vocational
Education Program (TVEP). This program is an important tool for UA to respond to employment
trends, prepare Alaska’s workforce, and strengthen Alaska’s economic recovery and future
growth. When developing TVEP requests, collaboration is encouraged with both internal and
external partners to help reskill and upskill Alaskans for employment, job retention, and career
advancement.

The TVEP Request for Proposals provides you with the information you need to submit a TVEP
proposal. You can also contact your campus representatives from the UA Workforce
Development Committee for any specific details on this program and how you can develop the
best proposal.

The requests for workforce development program funding are routed through the Office of the
Provost at each university to the UA Workforce Development Committee. Current committee
members include (*Please submit TVEP requests and status reports to your university’s
designated point of contact):
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http://www.alaska.edu/research/wd/funding/

